
Hot off the heels of their first initiative (the ‘Don’t park on 
the zigzags’ poster competition) our diligent and motivated 
Junior Road Safety Officers planned their next event. 

They invited a special visitor into school –  

the Seatbelt Sheriff.  

Pupils heard all about how important it is to wear a seat 
belt and, if they were under a certain height, use a booster 
seat to make sure their seatbelt fitted properly. 

Pupils were also excited as the famous Police 
Interceptors came to visit and brought their car onto the 

school yard for pupils to see.  


